
TO: UASTP Project Occupants

FROM: Jacobs as Contract Operator

DATE: April 14, 2025

RE:       Operations Advisory – Building 9062 Exterior Painting

Please be advised:

Starting on Monday, April 14th, and for the following twelve (12) weeks,
power washing followed by painting will begin at building 9062.

Exits/Entrances will be temporarily closed for a day at a time.  No more than
one entrance will be closed at a time.  Interior/exterior signage will be
posted.

Please use alternate doors as appropriate on these days and obey all
signs/notices/barricades.  These activities require site occupants to be vigi-
lant and stay clear of work areas.

These areas are not to be entered by unauthorized personnel.  The painting
crews will be starting daily between 5:30 AM and 6:00 AM.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Desiree Mata
at Desiree.Mata@jacobs.com.

In addition, please visit www.uastp.com to stay informed on recent opera-
tions advisory announcements.

Thank you for your cooperation.
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